
8 Apr 2020 

 
Dear Built Environment Partners,  
  
Check out BCA’s infographic (attached) on the relevant support measures by 
various government agencies, which are relevant for the built environment sector.  

 



We hope these measures will help built environment employers and employees 
tide through this challenging period.  
  
Find out more about the support measures and read the latest COVID-19 related 
advisories at https://www1.bca.gov.sg/COVID-19. 
  
Meanwhile, a big thank you to those involved in providing essential services during 
this period. Our best wishes to all – stay safe and healthy! 
  
  

Meanwhile, continue to take care and stay healthy!  
  
Best regards, 
Adeline 

  

 

Adeline Loo  

Director 

Strategic Engagement Department, weBuildSG 

Building and Construction Authority 

T: +65 6804 4199 
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